
 

       July 22, 2010 

 

 

 

Ald. Gregory Helding 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Ald. Helding: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, July 22, 2010, 2:00 p.m. (local time), 

received bids for Contract 45-10 (K0-054), Solid Waste Garage Tuckpointing, and submits same for 

your approval. The following bids were received: 

 

 Contractor      Base Bid  Alt. 1 

 

 AZAR LLC      $48,070.00  $  4,180.00 

 Masonry Restoration, Inc.    $50,000.00  $  4,700.00 

 Custom Restoration, Inc.    $55,620.00  $25,698.00 

 

 This public works project was estimated at $45,000.00. It is recommended that the bid be 

awarded to AZAR LLC at their base bid of $48,070.00 plus Alternate 1 at $4,180.00, for a total 

contract amount of $52,250.00. Funding for this public works project is available in the following 

accounts: 

 

 $24,075.72 – Account 989.410.5010, Solid Waste Garage Insulation 

 $28,174.28 – Account 990.41.05010, Solid Waste Garage Tuckpointing 

 $52,250.00 

 

  Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

RMJ:das 

      

cc: Mayor John Dickert 

 Tom Friedel 

 Tom Eeg 

 Jerry Scott  

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


